Character Letter For Inmate

From,

George Smith

3852 Nuzum Court
Buffalo, NY 14202
Contact: 716-609-7485

Date: February 16, 1982

To [Inmate],

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to let you
know that you are in my thoughts and prayers. I know that being in
prison can be a difficult and challenging experience, but please know
that you are not alone.

I am here for you and am willing to support you in any way that I
can. I am grateful for the time that we have spent together in the past,
and I hope that you are able to find some comfort and peace during
this difficult time.

Please take care of yourself and know that you are not forgotten. I
am looking forward to the day when we can be reunited, and until
then, please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you need anything.
Sincerely,

George Smith




